
Patricia Hine <350eugene@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Oregon Legislature, 
 
As a constituent from rural Lane County, I would like to add my support to HB2656. Clear cutting and the 
use of herbicides/pesticides are detrimental to our water supply. Oregon waters have the potential to 
be pristine - some of the best in the world - but only if we protect this valuable resource. I fish, swim, 
raft, and kayak on Oregon waters. I also depend on healthy water for drinking, as all Oregonians do.  
 
Thank you for supporting HB 2656. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sandra Clark 
 


